
 

 
 
We value community input and 
welcome your questions and 
feedback.  
 
Matt Watkins 
Stakeholder Relations  
National Grid  
617-571-4582 
 
 

 
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Neighbors, 
 
This notice is being sent as a courtesy to update you that National Grid continues to progress on 
efforts to rebuild the substation located at 83 Boulevard Street, Lowell, Massachusetts. As 
communicated previously, a recent review determined the substation needed to be redesigned and 
rebuilt due to equipment age and condition. Pending State and local permit approvals, construction 
is slated to begin on the roadway portion of the work by early-September and on the substation 
portion of the project this fall.  
 
This work is part of an overall program designed to provide safe, reliable electricity for the region. 
We will continue to keep you informed ahead of work beginning in your area.  
 
As part of the local permitting effort there will be a public hearing with the Lowell Zoning Board of 
Appeals held on Monday, August 8, 2022. The meeting is scheduled for 6:30 p.m. at the City 
Council Chambers, City Hall, 375 Merrimack Street Lowell, MA 01852 and via a virtual alternative. 
For additional information visit www.lowellma.gov or call 978-674-4252. 
 
If you have any question or would like more information please contact Matt Watkins at the number 
listed below.  We will continue to keep you informed in the upcoming weeks.  
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